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Dear me and Firstname,

Cancer doesn’t stop. That’s why UVA Cancer Center’s top priority over the past several months has
been providing expert care while protecting the safety and well-being of our patients and staff.

Through it all, UVA Cancer Center continues to grow to meet the needs of all Virginians.

• We are continuing to recruit and hire outstanding cancer doctors and researchers. This
year, Dr. Owen O’Conner and Dr. Enrica Marchi, two of the world’s leading experts in T-cell
lymphoma, joined UVA.

• We’re keeping our cancer patients safer and healthier in our new Urgent Care Clinic,
designed to keep compromised patients out of local emergency rooms and hospitals.

• Patients can now find all breast care services in one convenient location. The new UVA
Breast Care Center provides state-of-the-art care, robust support services, and lifesaving
clinical trials.

• We’re helping patients quit smoking through our research-based smoking cessation
program, which combines medication and one-on-one counseling. Participants in UVA’s
program have shown greater reductions in smoking rates compared to other smoking
cessation programs.

All of this is possible because of you. Thank you for your generosity to UVA Cancer Center. Your
support allows us to provide the supportive and preventive care patients across the Commonwealth
need. What’s more, it helps us translate discoveries in the lab into promising clinical trials and
lifesaving therapies.

Please continue to support our efforts by making a gift to UVA Cancer Center today. Gifts to our
unrestricted Cancer Center Director’s Fund are a powerful tool that allows us to respond quickly to
unexpected challenges and opportunities to stop cancer in its tracks. 

Gifts of every size make a difference in the lives of our patients. 
Your generosity is more important than ever before—give today.

Sincerely,

 

Dr. Thomas P. Loughran Jr., MD and Veronica Brill, MSN, RN, NEA-BC

P.S. Renew your commitment to the UVA Cancer Center and make
a difference in the lives of our patients and their families.

Dear ,



PLEASE ACCEPT THIS GIFT

THIS GIFT IS IN HONOR OF

THIS GIFT IS IN MEMORY OF

DESIGNATED TO  

PAYMENT METHODS

YES! RENEW MY COMMITMENT.

Enclosed is a check made payable to the UVA Cancer Center.

Charge this gift to the credit card listed below.

Card number

Exp. date

GIVE ONLINE: at.virginia.edu/cancer

$

$
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Address Line1
Address Line2
Address Line3

$0,000 $0,000 $0,000 Other $

UVA000 APPEALCODE220161

Charlottesville, VA 22901-0600

1

UVA000 21CCQ2PLXX143492

$100 $150 $200

Cancer Center Director’s Fund 14349

Cancer Care Fund 15634



If this crossed paths with your gift, thank you!

UVA Health and its affiliated foundations apply an administrative fee to all restricted gifts and pledge payments
to support UVA Health operations. The fee is currently 5%.

Under the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security (CARES) Act, alumni and friends claiming the income tax
standard deduction in 2020 can reduce taxable income by up to $300 for cash contributions to public charities. 

Please consult your tax adviser to learn how this temporary provision can impact you.



YOU MAKE
A DIFFERENCE
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